
Join our 
Young Professionals

Are you a young professional or know 
someone who is?

Marygrove’s Young Professionals Board is recruiting 
new members!

The mission of our board is to engage and inspire young
professionals to raise awareness and funds to help children,

youth, and families in need find hope and healing.

For 175 years, Margrove has provided a safe home,
compassionate care, and high-quality mental health
services to children and youth who have experience

significant trauma, to restore their childhood, and equip
them for productive adulthood.

Board meetings are held the last Monday
of every other month, from 6-7pm.

For more information, contact
alorenz@mgstl.org or 314-830-6249

marygrovechildren.org


